
Town of Norfolk
Preliminary Hearing
For the 2013 Budget

 
The Norfolk Town Board held a Preliminary Budget Hearing
for the 2013 Budget on Monday, November 12, 2012 at 6:00
PM.
 
Present  were  Supervisor  Charles  Pernice,  Deputy
Supervisor  Kevin  Enslow,  Councilman  Donald  Purvis,
Councilwoman Jean Gang, and Councilman Robert Harvey.
 
Also present was Resident John Margittay.
 
Supervisor Pernice opened the hearing and asked for input
from the public.
There was none.
 
Supervisor  Pernice  noted  that  the  Preliminary  Budget
showed an increase in levy of $29,830.00 which will  be in
increase of 4.8% in the tax rate.
 
There was discussion among the Town Board Members on
cuts and changes in the budget. Deputy Supervisor Enslow
stated that he agreed with the budget cuts but he did not feel
that they were done fairly across the board.
 
Mr.  John  Margittay  stated  that  he  would  rather  see  other
programs closed to keep the road work done.
 
The Preliminary Budget Hearing was closed.
 
 

Supervisor  –
Charles Pernice

Deputy  Supervisor
– Kevin Enslow

Councilman  –
Donald Purvis

Councilwoman  –
Jean Gang
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Councilman  –
Robert Harvey
 
Dated: November 12, 2012
Kathy M. Emlaw – Norfolk Town Clerk
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